
The Hearing Board of the South Coast Air Quality Management District 
(SCAQMD) will hold a public hearing to consider the issuance of an 
Order for Abatement addressing a natural gas leak at The Southern 
California Gas Company’s storage site near Porter Ranch.

This legal proceeding is open to the public.  You may present oral or 
written testimony (if written material is to be presented to the Hearing 
Board eight [8] copies must be submitted to the Clerk of the Board).

Saturday, January 9, 2016 at 9:00 am  
Granada Hills Charter High School
10535 Zelzah Avenue
Granada Hills, CA  91344

For more information, please visit: 

www.aqmd.gov/home/regulations/compliance/aliso-canyon-update 

or contact the Public Advisor at 909-396-2432 or via email at dalatorre@aqmd.gov.

Use of these school premises has been granted pursuant to the provisions of Sections 17400 et seq. of the Education Code of the State of California to South Coast 
Air Quality Management District from Granada Hills Charter High School.  Granada Hills Charter High School does not sponsor or take responsibility nor does it 
necessarily endorse any of the activities, statements, or opinions which may be expressed at this meeting or activity.
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